
Subject: RE: no trolley at Berth 84?
From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 11/21/2017 09:30 AM
To: Marifrances Trivelli <marifrances.trivelli@lacity.org>
CC: "lparker@sanpedroBID.com" <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>,
"jwilliams@labattleship.com" <jwilliams@labattleship.com>, "Adams-Lopez,
Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>, "Baker, Arley" <ABaker@portla.org>

OK – thanks. 

Lorena,

Can we have someone move those signs ASAP?  Also, can you replace the maps at all of
the stops to show the new route stopping at 5th and Harbor?

Thanks,
Augie

From: Marifrances Trivelli [mailto:marifrances.trivelli@lacity.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 9:28 AM
To: Bezmalinovich, Augie
Cc: lparker@sanpedroBID.com; jwilliams@labattleship.com; Adams-Lopez, Theresa; Baker, Arley
Subject: Re: no trolley at Berth 84?

Thanks for the information. As of this morning, the signs had not been moved.  In fact, people were
standing there this weekend, waiting for a trolley that never arrived.

On Tue, Nov 21, 2017 at 9:25 AM, Bezmalinovich, Augie <ABezmalinovich@portla.org> wrote:
Hi Marifrances,

I hope all is well!  With Sampson being closed just south of the museum the trolley will
exit POC using the new road and Lorena has been directed to have the trolley stop at the
bus stop on Harbor Blvd 1 block west of the maritime museum (the southeast corner of
Harbor and 5th).  This will be the new stop for the Maritime Museum.  The Trolley stop
signs and the map of the route should have been moved from the poles in front of the
Maritime Museum to this new location and the trolley should be stopping there.

Lorena – have the signs been moved and have the trolley drivers been notified to stop at
this new location?

Thanks,
Augie

From: Marifrances Trivelli [mailto:marifrances.trivelli@lacity.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 8:49 AM
To: Bezmalinovich, Augie
Subject: no trolley at Berth 84?

Hi Augie - 

RE: no trolley at Berth 84?
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Our weekend staff is reporting that the trolley is no longer stopping here at Berth 84.  Can you let me
know what is going on?  It is very helpful to have the trolley stop close to the Museum and downtown
harbor. Thanks! 

--
Marifrances Trivelli
Director, Los Angeles Maritime Museum
Berth 84, Foot of 6th Street
San Pedro CA 90731

310-548-7618 ext 201
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